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Weekly News – 23rd March 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

In English, we have carried on looking at the story ‘Escape 
from Pompeii’, continuing our focus on emotions. The children 
have written fantastic sentences about a chosen scene from 
the book. 

In Maths, we went on a very exciting Easter egg hunt around 
our classrooms. We carefully collected the eggs together and 
recorded how many of each colour egg we had found. 
We’ve been looking at different ways to record our results, 
such as a tally chart, pictogram and block graph.  

To finish our science topic on rocks, fossils and soil, we became 
archeologists! We had to carefully excavate the ‘fossils’ from the 
‘rock’ without breaking them. We were then lucky enough to 
eat our fossils (chocolate chips) afterwards! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

Music: 

Please can the children learn the following pages, ready for a test next 
week: 

Violin and Viola – pages 4, 7, 8, 9 and 10. 

Cello – pages 4, 5, 7, 9 and 10. 

Easter Bonnet Parade: 

We would appreciate it if everyone could check at home for any 
materials and crafts to bring in for the Easter Bonnet Parade. 

Please bring in on Monday. 

Spellings:  

Please learn week 10 spellings. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Thursday 29th March  

Easter Bonnet Parade 

School closes at 1:30pm.  

 
 

Announcements 
Change to Badge test date! 

This term’s final badge test will 
now be held on Wednesday 28th 
March.  

 

The children have a music test 
on Wednesday 28th March. 
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